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Statement of Interest 

 

 

I am submitting this statement in support of my candidacy for the Foothill College Academic Senate 

beginning in the Winter of 2021.  My involvement with Foothill College started about 37 years ago when 

I started as a student. I started teaching as an adjunct professor in the Accounting program in 2000. 

 

I have served as Accounting Manager/Director for few Silicon Valley corporations. For most of my 

private accounting career, I was a manager overseeing Finance and Accounting operations for large to 

mid-size companies. In 2000, I left private accounting and joined Golden Gate University to serve in two 

different roles: faculty and the Director of Corporate and College Relations. In 2008, I joined the full-time 

faculty as an Assistant Professor in the School of Accounting.  

 

I have served as a Senator for six years at Golden Gate University, and I am looking forward to bringing 

in my experience to Foothill College Academic senate. 

 

I know Foothill College from the perspective of a student and an adjunct professor. I believe I can help in 

the Senate’s significant role of providing faculty input to the executive team through these difficult times, 

which also offers many opportunities.  My promise to the Senate is that I’ll safeguard Foothill College’s 

mission through my service. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Dr. Farima Fakoor 

Professor of Accounting and Business 


